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WASTE CONNECTIONS ANNOUNCES NEW CORPORATE
HEADQUARTERS ADDRESS
THE WOODLANDS, TX, December 30, 2011 - Waste Connections, Inc. (NYSE: WCN) today announced the following new address for its corporate headquarters
which, effective immediately, has been relocated from Folsom, California, to The Woodlands, Texas:

Waste Connections, Inc.
Waterway Plaza Two

10001 Woodloch Forest Drive, Suite 400
The Woodlands, TX  77380

"This new location is effective for me, several other members of our senior management team and selected support services functions," said Ronald J. Mittelstaedt,
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer.  "We expect the remainder of our headquarters' relocation to be completed by September 2012."

Waste Connections, Inc. is an integrated solid waste services company that provides solid waste collection, transfer, disposal and recycling services in mostly
exclusive and secondary markets.  The Company serves more than two million residential, commercial and industrial customers from a network of operations in 29
states.  The Company also provides intermodal services for the movement of containers in the Pacific Northwest.  Waste Connections, Inc. was founded in
September 1997 and is headquartered in The Woodlands, Texas.

For more information, visit the Waste Connections web site at www.wasteconnections.com.

Certain statements contained in this press release are forward‑looking in nature, including statements related to the timing of the completion of the corporate
office relocation.  Waste Connections' business and operations are subject to a variety of risks and uncertainties and, consequently, actual results may differ
materially from those projected by any forward‑looking statements.  These risks and uncertainties, as well as others, are discussed in greater detail in Waste
Connections' filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission, including its most recent Annual Report on Form 10‑K.  There may be additional risks of which
Waste Connections is not presently aware or that it currently believes are immaterial which could have an adverse impact on its business.  Waste Connections
makes no commitment to revise or update any forward‑looking statements in order to reflect events or circumstances that may change.
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